
WSR 23-13-123
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
LIQUOR AND CANNABIS

BOARD
[Filed June 21, 2023, 10:09 a.m.]

Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Washington 
state liquor and cannabis board is withdrawing its preproposal state-
ment of inquiry (CR-101) filed as WSR 23-04-027 on January 25, 2023, 
regarding the use of cloud storage by cannabis, tobacco, vapor, and 
liquor licensees for storing records that are required to be kept on-
premises. The agency is issuing informal guidance instead of proceed-
ing with rule making.

David Postman
Chair
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